
 

 

October 13, 2017 
 
Town of Halton Hills 
1 Halton Hills Drive 
Halton Hills ON, L7G 5G2 
 
Re: Support of Zero Tolerance Against Racism and Condemn all Racism Acts of Violence 
 
Dear Town of Halton Hills, 
 
At the regular council meeting of September 18, 2017 Council reviewed your request for 
support of zero tolerance against racism and condemn all racism acts of violence. I am 
pleased to advise you that as a result of the review Council unanimously passed the following 
resolution to support your request. 

“Moved By Councillor Bondy 
Seconded By Councillor Voakes 

(R17-09-386) That the correspondence from the Town of Halton Hills 
advising of the passing of a resolution supporting zero tolerance for 
racism of any kind, including naziism and white supremacy and 
encouraging all Ontario Municipalities to pass a resolution of support 
be received and supported, 

And further that if Council choses to support this resolution, that a 
letter of support advising of same be sent to Tracey Ramsey, Member of 
Parliament (Essex), Taras Natyshak, Member of Provincial Parliament (Essex), 
The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) and all Ontario 
municipalities.       CARRIED” 
 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please contact the 
undersigned. 



 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Robert W. Auger, L.L.B. 
Manager of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Ext. 1132 
Email:  rauger@essex.ca 

RWA/lam 

c.c. Tracey Ramsey, MP 
Email:  tracey.ramsey@parl.gc.ca 

Taras Natyshak, MPP 
Email:  tnatyshak-qp@ndp.on.ca 

Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 
Email:  amo@amo.on.ca 

Municipalities of Ontario 
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